
                                    

 

 

We can’t begin to explain how proud of each and every one of you we are. What we 
are having to do at the moment is tough. Be kind to yourselves … the sky will not 
fall in if you don’t complete the activities that we put onto Seesaw. If your child (or 
you) are struggling it’s fine to step away and do something else. Mental health and 
well-being is so important. Go for a walk, read a story or play a game together. Next 
week is ‘Children’s Mental Health Week’ and each day there will be a suggested 
activity to support this. 

This week you have been super busy again. We began our week travelling the world 
using the story ‘Poles Apart’. As well as visiting different countries we thought 
about different types of transport. We learned about polar bears and drew and 
wrote facts about them. There was an experiment to investigate why they don’t 
feel the cold. (Which surprised a few people as it actually worked!) 

You have been busy on Purple Mash learning about tempo in a piece of music and 
creating arctic polar bear pictures. You have also been thinking about what is good 
and bad for the world. As the future caretakers of our planet this is a really 
important message. If we all play our part together we will make a difference. 

We are really impressed with your counting skills and your work around numbers 6, 7 
and 8. You are getting really good at finding the bonds for each number. 

We have a little more learning around bears next week before we move onto 
Chinese New Year, Valentine’s Day and Shrove Tuesday which we will be learning 
about in the week up to half term.  
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Well done Elijah and Ben who are our 

stars of the week.  
 

       
 
It has been another difficult choice this 
week to choose just two stars.  

Have a wonderful weekend, Thank you 

again for your amazing support, 

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Thompson, Mrs 

Bailey and Mrs Brooker 

Pickup and drop off for children attending school next week… 

On Monday we are due to have some windows replaced in our classroom which means we 
will be moving out for the week. Reception class will be relocating to the mobile classroom 
where Treetops is for the whole week. You will need to drop off and collect your child 
from the bottom of the ramp on the playground. Treetops have been running from school 
for the past few weeks so they will not be using it whilst we are there.  


